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Reuben Mains <mains@spiceisle.com> Sun, Jun 30, 2024 at 5:15 AM

Good morning,

Beryl is officially a hurricane now, and expected to intensify before reaching the islands. It should
be a category 3, and could become a category 4. The eye is projected to pass north of us (St.
Vincent & the Grenadines), but this storm is big enough that we could still get hurricane force
winds in the south of Grenada (where we are).

3 things are very unusual about this storm:

1. Itis very early in the season.

2. ltis following a path further south than most hurricanes.

3. It has become very big and strong, which is also unusual for this early in the season.

We are told that unusually warm ocean water is feeding it.

Our son, Stephen, is visiting us this week, so he will be experiencing this with us. He is scheduled
to leave on Friday.

In Grenada,
Reuben & Susan Mains

Ganson Street Baptist Church <church@gansonstreet.org> Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 11:04 AM
To: Carolee Skinkle <cjskinkle@aol.com>, Nancy Zuver <newzuv@gmail.com>, Josiah <josiah.d.miles@gmail.com>, John
Hyatt <michomine@att.net>, Allen Grover <pastorallen@gansonstreet.org>, Lori Barnes <barneslori46@gmail.com>, Kevin
McClain <macclan642@gmail.com>, Rhinard & Barbara Jordon <rhinardjordon@sbcglobal.net>

Alyssa Grover

Administrative Assistant
Ganson Street Baptist Church
517-782-8574
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